
Subject: Re: MMD in CD-5
From: Donald Duckworth <duckworth.donald@gmail.com>
Date: 12/18/2013 02:12 PM
To: Brian Perry <brian.perry@lacity.org>

Thanks Brian.

On Dec 18, 2013 12:58 PM, "Brian Perry" <brian.perry@lacity.org> wrote:
Hello Donald,
I didn't want you to think that I have forgotten you.
I still do not have access to any of my document files through our new
computer system.
I have asked for technical assistance from the ITA Department but they have
not yet replied

--
Brian Perry
Senior Legislative Deputy to
Councilman Paul Koretz
Los Angeles, Fifth District
213-473-7005
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